
  

 

 
 

    

 

  

5th January 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Year 9 Options Information Evening Tuesday 11th January 2022 – 7pm and 8pm 

and Year 9 Parents’ Evening Wednesday 19th January 2022 – 4pm-7pm 

 

We would like to invite you to attend the online Year 9 Options Information Evening on Tuesday 11th 

January at 7pm and 8pm and the Year 9 Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 19th January from 4pm until 

7pm.  The Options Information Evening will give you useful information about how the options process 

works at Chew Valley School and the Parents’ Evening will provide families with an opportunity to 

discuss suitability for GCSE courses with subject teachers in the run up to final GCSE/BTEC option 

choices being made.  

 

The Options Booklets are distributed to students in early January and the process will be explained 

fully to them during an Options assembly.  

  

The details for how to access both of these evenings are set out below.  

 

Year 9 Options Information Evening Tuesday 11th January 2022 – 7pm and 8pm: 

 

7pm Bilbie and Hauteville  

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/78578629922?pwd=pt0TG3o_di1tulPXbq01UewDnvpH4U.1  

Meeting ID: 785 7862 9922 

Passcode: jp0T85 

 

8pm Moreton and Rodney 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/73966767792?pwd=zq8GWDvdfdr32_7fa3hQ7_FCZZ853q.1  

Meeting ID: 739 6676 7792 

Passcode: i4Arn0 

 

During the Information Evening, there will be a short presentation for parents and carers followed by 

an opportunity to ask questions.  The Options Booklet contains a short video link for each course 

outlining the detail and also the frequently asked questions. 

 

Year 9 Parents’ Evening Wednesday 19th January 2021 – 4pm-7pm: 

We will be using the SchoolCloud software, as with previous years, that allows you to book your own 

appointment times with teachers and you will receive an email confirming your appointments.  

 

Appointment bookings will be open from Thursday 6th January 2022 at 10am and will close on Friday 

14th January 2022 at 5pm.  Should you wish to make any changes after this date please contact Mrs 

Deborah Elsom via delsom@chewvalleyschool.co.uk.  

 

Please visit https://chewvalley.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book your appointments.  (A set of video 

instructions can be found here https://vimeo.com/473882995). [NB: School Cloud Systems Limited is 

a data controller for the purposes of the General Data Protection Regulation (Regulation (EU) 

2016/679) and related data protection legislation with regard to personal data collected via their 

website.]  You will be asked to log in with the following information: 

 

Parent/Carer’s First Name 

Parent/Carer’s Surname 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/78578629922?pwd=pt0TG3o_di1tulPXbq01UewDnvpH4U.1
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/73966767792?pwd=zq8GWDvdfdr32_7fa3hQ7_FCZZ853q.1
mailto:delsom@chewvalleyschool.co.uk
https://chewvalley.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://vimeo.com/473882995


  

Parent/Carer’s Email address     

 

Student’s First Name 

Student’s Surname 

Student’s Date of Birth 

 

We look forward to working with you during this important and exciting time in your young person’s 

school career. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

     

Mrs K Rowlands  Dr K Holland 

Deputy Headteacher  Assistant Headteacher 

 


